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01 September 2021 
 
Dear Sadh Sangat 
 
It is with our deepest sorrow that we inform you of the loss of our Executive Committee 
Member Sardar Charanjit Singh Rayit, who died peacefully on Thursday 26th August 2021.  
 
Charanjit Singh served Ramgarhia Sabha for many years he was dedicated member of the 
management team. May he rest in peace in Waheguru’s charan. 
 
On behalf of all members and sadh sangat we have shared our heartfelt condolences with 
the Rayit family at this difficult time. 
 

With deepest sympathy 

 

Bakhshish Singh Panesar – Hon President 

Shaminder Singh Marway – Chair of Holding Trustees  

 

 

  


